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“Update on May 10th Antelope Case and Valentine 
Testing Event Update”  

Public Service Announcement 
 

North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) would like to provide an update on 
the confirmed case that was reported out on May 10th. Through contact with the case and 
contact investigations, NCDHD was able to identify all close contacts.  

 
NCDHD would like to provide an update on the testing event that will occur this week in 

Valentine on Wednesday, May 13th. The event will be from 10:00 am -12:00 pm at the Valentine 
Fire Hall. Please visit our Facebook page or website at ncdhd.ne.gov for additional information 
and a link to sign up for the testing event.   

 
NCDHD reminds district residents that we should assume that COVID-19 is present in 

the communities we live in. Residents are encouraged to follow guidelines which include extra 
handwashing, social distancing, stay home and limit unnecessary travel, remain six feet from 
others, and wear a mask in public.  
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